
(xiii) Mr D Macpherson   
 
To the Chair of Corporate Resources Committee  
 
“As the Highland Council sets out its Budget proposals and begins its discussions and 
deliberations for the Budget for the next financial year 2021-22, what assurance can 
you give to Highland constituents to demonstrate to them and convince them that the 
level of service won’t keep dropping year by year as the price that they pay for their 
reduced services via their Council Tax keeps increasing?” 
 
The Administration will continue to do all it can to prioritise the public services that our 
communities across the Highlands depend upon. 

 


